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Hau, Lucy

Subject: FW: Widening of Bayview Avenue.

From: nancy irwin [mailto:nancy_irwin@sympatico.ca]
Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2008 3:13 PM

To: Birrell, Sheila

Cc: Burke, Valerie

Subject: Widening of Bayview Avenue.

As | cannot attend the upcoming meeting on Tuesday, January 22nd due to iliness, | wish to emphasize | am not in favour of
widening Bayview Avenue at all. | think this would be most dangerous, especially for seniors. We already have enough bad

drivers on the road that we do not need to promote more irresponsibillity by encouraging them to drive more cars on our roads.
Also the upkeep of our roads is very expensive and this would be another added expense.

PLEASE ADD MY NAME TO YOUR LIST OF PEOPLE WHO OPPOSE THE WIDENING OF BAYVIEW AVENUE.

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR YOUR ATTENTION TO THIS MATTER.

Nancy Irwin
211 henderson Avenue
Thornhill, ON L3T 2L8
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